

A Sudden accident

Read the following story and work in the exercises below

I **got up** in the morning and I didn't know what to do. I **put on** my clothes and had breakfast. Then I **switched on** my computer. I checked Facebook but there were no friends, so I decided to **try out** the new computer game I got for my birthday. However, the game was dead boring, I **switched off** my computer and **went out**. I **got on** the bus and **sat down**. I decided to go to the shopping center I **got off** at the shopping center and **went inside**. I started to **look for** something nice to buy and suddenly I saw her. She was beautiful, I went to her but she didn't notice me. But after a while she dropped her purse and I **picked it up**. She thanked me and smiled at me. I didn't hesitate and invite her for a coffee. Then we went to Lacoste and **tried on** a great T-shirt she had chosen for me. When I **took** the T-shirt **off** she could see my body. I think she was in love, but then it happened! We **went out** of the shopping center, I was looking at her only I didn't **look around** when we were crossing the street and a car hit me. Now I'm in a hospital and Magda doesn't love me anymore.

Exercise A. Match the phrasal verbs from the column 1 – 7 with its meaning a - g.

1. When I got up this morning it was raining ____	a. searching, hunting for
2. I want to try out the new version of this game. ____	b. turn off
3. This morning, I went out early ____	c. to use, to experiment
4. What are you looking for ? ____	d. remove
5. I will pick the children up after school ____	e. left a place
6. Take off your hat when you get inside ____	f. went out of bed
7. Switch off the light when you leave the room ____	g. raise, lift, go to a place and get

Exercise B. Read the following sentences and choose the correct option

- What did he do before having breakfast?
 - He switched on his computer
 - He put on his clothes
- Why did he **switch** the computer **off**?
 - Because the computer game was boring
 - Because he went out
- Where did he **got off** the bus
 - At the shopping center
 - in the hospital
- What did he do in the shopping center?
 - He was looking for Magda
 - He looked for something nice to buy
- What did they do at Lacoste?
 - He picked up Magda's purse
 - He tried on a T-shirt
- What happened when they **went out** of the shopping center?
 - A car hit him
 - He was looking at Magda